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          1st March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to let you know about the arrangements for the return to school on 
Monday 8th March. I have bullet pointed all of the information below to make it 
easier for everyone.  

 All children need to return on Monday 8th March 
 The children will enter school through the gates they used in the Autumn 

term 
 The morning school gates will open at 8:50 and will close at 9:00 
 The afternoon school gates will open at 2:50 and close at 3:05 
 Timings of the gate will be revised on a daily basis and will be communicated 

to you via email 
 Only ONE parent will be permitted to drop children off and collect 
 All adults will need to remain socially distanced in the playground and 

outside school 
 Years 1, 2 and 3 parents must remain behind the low wall in the playground 

at the end of school  
 Children will remain in their bubbles inside school 
 Children must wear school uniform  
 Breakfast club will be open from 07:30 
 Dragons’ Den will remain open each evening until 17:00 
 All bookings for Dragons’ Den already made are still in place but please e 

mail or phone us with any queries 
 Booking forms for Dragons’ Den Summer Term are attached 
 The new Spring Lunch menu is attached  
 All of our strict Covid-19 safety measures will continue at school  
 Older children must remain socially distanced from all school staff  

We are looking forward to welcoming all of the children back to school.  

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Statham and the St George’s School Team 

 

 

 


